

Littlemore Neighbourhood plan

Date Mon 09/12/2024 16:57

To Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>

Dear Oxford City Planning Policy team

Thank you very much for the opportunity to respond to the consultation on the Littlemore Neighbourhood plan, which we have reviewed with interest.

Advanced Oxford has no specific comments to offer, although we note and welcome the very strong support for the re-opening of the Cowley Branch Line.

We wish you well for the successful conclusion of your work on the Neighbourhood Plan.

With kind regards

Sarah Haywood

Sarah Haywood Managing Director **Advanced Oxford**

Have you see Oxfordshire's Innovation Engine 2023? Take a look at the reports, recommendations and the Oxfordshire Innovation Ecosystem dashboard: https://www.advancedoxford.com/innovation-engine/

about:blank 1/2





www.AdvancedOxford.com

_ _

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com

about:blank 2/2